
Hello 5th Grade Families, 

Fifth grade is a special year at Cascade Ridge!  Our students have the 
opportunity to participate in activities exclusive to the fifth grade, 
culminating in a promotion ceremony (traditionally known as “cast- 
off”).   

  

A 5th grade parent committee has been formed to support the school 
administrative staff and the 5th grade teachers in planning a 
memorable conclusion to our student's final year of elementary school.  
The committee coordinates a class service project, the cast-off 
ceremony, end of year party and gift for teachers and staff that were 
instrumental in our children’s time at Cascade Ridge. 

  

Upcoming Dates and Timeline 

Event Key Dates 

Service Project Kick Off April 18th 
5th Grade Service Project May 9th and 10th 
Over Night 
Camp                                                       May 29th-31st 
5th Grade 
Party                                         June 14th  
5th Grade Cast off 
Ceremony                   June 19th 

 


